Tenders invited for ground
investigation works for development of
New Territories North

The Civil Engineering and Development Department (CEDD) today (July 21)
gazetted a notice to invite tenders for the contract for Ground Investigation
Works for Development of the New Territories North (Contract No. ND/2022/02).
The closing time for the tender is noon on September 1.

The ground investigation works mainly include drillholes, trial pits,
groundwater monitoring, utility survey and associated in-situ and laboratory
tests.

The works are scheduled to commence in the third quarter of 2023 and
will take about 18 months to complete.

The CEDD has commissioned AECOM Asia Company Limited to design and
supervise the works. Interested contractors may obtain the forms of tender
and further particulars from the company at 12/F, Grand Central Plaza, Tower
2, 138 Shatin Rural Committee Road, Sha Tin.

Details of the tender notice are available on the CEDD's website
(www.cedd.gov.hk/eng/tender-notices/contracts/tender-notices/index.html). For
enquiries, please call AECOM Asia Company Limited at 3922 9000 during office
hours.
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